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March 2, 2021 
 

 
TO:  All Members  
 
FROM:  Damien T. K. Kim  
 
RE:  MEETING CANCELLATIONS – MARCH 
 

The following meetings have been cancelled due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, 
and the current number of positive cases for the state and island of Oahu. The  
following meetings have been cancelled for the month of March 2021: 
 
 Wednesday, March 3, 2021, 5:00 PM:  Unit 2  
 
 Thursday, March 11, 2021, 5:00 PM:   Unit 1 
 
 Wednesday, March 17, 2021, 6:00 PM:   General Membership   
 
The number of frontline workers and kupuna being vaccinated continues to increase, 
and Oahu shifted recently from Tier 2 to Tier 3, however we are still unable to have 
meetings due to the maximum allowed per group gathering of no more than ten and 
social distancing of six feet apart, still being required. We ask for your continued 
cooperation at work and at home, when possible to social distance, keep our gatherings 
as minimal as possible, wash our hands often, and wear a mask at all times. I know it 
has been rough for us all, but we need to continue doing our part to keep our families 
and friends safe.  
 
Hoping to one day soon be able to safely meet and see all of you. 
 
Until then, please stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

 
Fraternally and Respectfully,  
 

 

DAMIEN T.K. KIM  
Business Manager/Financial Secretary 
 
DTTK:ac   
 

        


